
When you’re in the process 
of buying, selling, or renting a 
property, it is important to contact 
your electric utility provider.
We need to hear from both the 
buyer and seller at least a week 
before the change of service to 
ensure a smooth transfer of electricity. The same is 
true for renters - we need to hear from those moving 
out and those moving in. 
If we don’t hear from both parties, this may cause a 
slight delay in the transfer of service. 
New members can call our office at 1-800-236-2141 
or visit sre.coop/new-services-article to complete 
their membership application.  SREC completes a 
soft credit check on all new members. A deposit or 
prepaid meter may be required.  Failure to complete 
a membership application may temporarily interrupt 
service until the necessary paperwork is completed.
If you have any questions regarding this process, 
please give us a call.
We are proud to be your electric utility provider and 
are happy to have you on our lines.
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Rainbow in the Morning, courtesy of Chris Swan, Fennimore, WI

MOVING?
LET US KNOW!

YOUTH LEADERSHIP
CONFERENCE
UW-STOUT CAMPUS
JULY 16-18

BY-TEENS, FOR-TEENS

PARTICIPATE
in fun, hands-on, educational activities

DISCOVER
your leadership skills, and the purpose/value of 
cooperatives

EXPERIENCE
a typical college environment

For more information and to apply,  
visit sre.coop/youth-leadership-conference



LET’S STAY CONNECTED
Follow us on Facebook & Instagram

SAFETY TIPS – CO-OP NEWS – PEAK ALERTS
OUTAGE NOTIFICATIONS – SO MUCH MORE!

FACEBOOK.COM/SRECOOP
@SCENICRIVERSENERGYCOOP
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Light Notes is a monthly newsletter for members of SREC.   
Please contact us with questions or comments at 206 County Road K, Lancaster, WI 53813,  

via email at srec@srec.net, via phone at (608) 723-2121 or (800) 236-2141.

www.sre.coop
Steve Lucas. . . . . . . . . . . CEO
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Badgerland Utility Solutions will be wrapping up testing 
poles in the Crawford County townships of Freeman, 
Seneca, and Haney.  Underground maintenance will 
start in all townships in Crawford County during the 
month of May.
Zielie’s Tree Service will be trimming on the Fennimore 
Substation (east, south, and west circuits) in Grant 
County during the month of May. 
It is important for SREC to maintain its rights-of-way for 
the following reasons: 

• Accessibility for field crews, vehicles and 
equipment

 • Fire prevention
 • Reliable electric service
 • Quality service with the reduction of outages and 

blinks
• Safety for workers and the public
• Meeting state and federal code requirements 

On a daily basis, SREC employees and contractors may 
be working throughout the area, and at times on your 
property, to operate and maintain the electric system and 
our rights-of-ways. If you have questions, please contact 
us at 800-236-2141.

RIGHT-OF-WAY 
MAINTENANCE NOTES

THE PEOPLE BEHIND 
YOUR POWER 

Lucas Ritchie 
Lineworker
Years of Service - 16 years
Family - Meegan, Wife of 

17 years.
Hobbies - Snowmobiling, 

hunting, golfing, and 
playing drums in two 
bands – Hammer Down 
and Triple Play.

Wishing all mothers a bright and 
beautiful Mother’s Day.  


